
Tustin Mayor Austin Lumbard and the 
Tustin Community Foundation

Invite you to attend our
Nonprofit Connect Zoom Meeting

Wednesday, November 29th from  12:00 - 1:00 pm 

Please RSVP and feel free to reach out with questions or concerns. 
Also, if you have a new nonprofit President or Chairperson, 

please pass this invitation on.

Make Your Wish ComeTrue

Each year the Tustin Community Foundation makes a wish that the needs of

every organization in Tustin will be fulfilled. To make our wish come true we  

created a new program that will help match what your organization wishes for

with people in the community that can grant your wish.  Join us on the next

nonprofit connect zoom meeting to find out how easy it will be for you to

connect with members of our community that can make your wish come true.

Join Zoom Meeting
Meeting ID: 834 6055 5001

Passcode: 582003
PLEASE RSVP to

erin@tustincommunityfoundation.org

mailto:erin@tustincommunityfoundation.org

